
Newsletter 6.9.2019 

 Emerald News 

Another fantastic week! We kicked off with our WOW day with Sea Shanty singers for the 

morning who taught us songs to movement and helped us make our signal flags to spell 

our names. We then watched Finding Nemo in the afternoon to help us with our learning 

for the term.   

 
The children have been really trying hard to use capital letters and full stop in every 

sentence they write! Please encourage this with any writing at home. 

We have started to make up our under the sea dance with moves the children have made 

up.  

 

In maths we have securing our ordering, comparing numbers and the use of symbols to 

show greater than, less than and equal to ( < > = ). We have started our daily ten 

recalling our doubles to 5 quickly.  

All reading books have been taken out of bookbags over the weekend to be 

sorted as we are lucky to have a small pot of money raised by AHS Friends to 

replace some of the tatty ones. Some of the books may need to be put back in 

boxes over the next few weeks whilst we purchase the new books.  

Trip forms and flu forms are in book bags so please send them back in as soon as you 

can. Have a lovely weekend.  

Miss Tyler  ☺ 


